
 

LIVESTOCK SCHEME 
For many years, school families and members of the community have supported 

Marotiri School by rearing calves or donating works cattle. This year, the Livestock 

Scheme will also give you the option of donating the proceeds of ANY livestock, 

(cull cows, prime, sheep, bulls etc) sent to the meat works to Marotiri School. 

How to donate 

For Calves – If you wish to donate by rearing calves, please contact Brad 

Woodford on 021 589 444 to register your interest. 

For Works Animals – All you need to do is let your stock agent know that you 

wish to support Marotiri School by donating the value of x number of stock and 

complete a separate TB Declaration 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Brad Woodford on: 021 589 444 or 

email brad.woodford@marotiri.school.nz 

Any queries made regarding the Marotiri School Livestock Scheme will be 

completely confidential and places you under absolutely no obligation to register 

with the scheme. 

Thank you for supporting Marotiri School 
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